
TOWN OF TIBURON PAGE 1 OF 1

STAFF REPORT

To: Members of the Design Review Board

From: Planning Manager Watrous

Subject: NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL
2235 Centro East Street; File No. DR2015103
Site Plan and Architectural Review for Construction of Additions for an
Existing Two-Family Dwelling (Continued from November 19, 2015)

Reviewed By: _______

The applicant has withdrawn the application.

TOWN OF TIBURON
1505 Tiburon Boulevard
Tiburon, CA  94920

Design Review Board Meeting
February 4, 2016

Agenda Item: 1


